
THE CHANGES IN THE ROLE OF THE MILITARY AFTER THE COLD WAR

The Cold War and the Change in the Nature of Military Power by the fact that they were each periods when one of the
two superpowers was forced to re at the future role of military power as the world moves into the twenty-first century. 2 .

The entire question is misconceived. Cultural exchanges and people-to-people contacts are proceeding briskly,
no longer seriously impeded from either side. Bringing West Germany into NATO forestalled that possibility,
legitimized the new Federal Republic, and gave West Germans assurance that their new allies would not desert
them in case of Soviet aggression. But the political and economic situations in Western Europe were still
unstable and some feared communist-led governments could take power in countries like Italy and France. On
top of this, it soon became evident that the Soviet leaders were trying to take advantage of the war-shocked,
exhausted, and confused state of several of the Western European peoples with a view to fastening upon them
Communist minority regimes similar to those Moscow was already busy installing in the part of Europe under
its authority. As East Germany collapsed into disorganization, it became increasingly clear that the only way
to stabilize the state was for West Germany to absorb the former communist territory. The most dramatic shift
came at the end of the Cold War, when the alliance found it needed to justify its existence after the collapse of
the Soviet Union. In February , when communists in Czechoslovakia staged a coup and evicted
non-communists from the government, it appeared that the continuing instability in Europe might facilitate the
further spread of Soviet communism. It created a square-mile fireball that vaporized an island, blew a huge
hole in the ocean floor and had the power to destroy half of Manhattan. But military preparations and weapons
races are stubborn things. The former superpowers have not formally consummated their stand-down from
Cold War military equipoise. But this would not be the end of the story. It is going to take longer than anyone
had realized to repair those damages and build a healthy society. In their attempt to meet it, they will not be
able to ignore the immediate past - but they cannot be successful if they allow themselves to be the captives of
all its emotional traumas. Under Putin , the Russian state has become more centralized and autocratic.
Economic legacies[ edit ] Among the more specific consequences of the Cold War was a huge fiscal mortgage
placed on many domestic economies. Thanks for watching! These states were struggling with the transition
from communism to democracy, and saw NATO as a means to strengthen themselves politically and
militarily, allowing room for economic development that would provide new prosperity and the possibility to
join the burgeoning European Union. NATO will now have to reevaluate its approach to Russia, likely placing
more emphasis on military force. All this collaboration would be justified if only by the direct effects it was
designed to achieve. That things have gone as well as they recently have in these forms of contact is
encouraging testimony to the private demand for them and to their usefulness as components of normal
relations between two great peoples. Not only that, but the Gorbachev economic reforms, unproductive as they
may have been to date, have been formally accepted by the highest bodies of party and government; and this
stamp of approval is not apt to be withdrawn until and unless someone can come up with a better alternative,
which no one, as yet, has shown any sign of doing. Particularly is this true in the field of foreign policy, which
should be of greatest interest to us. His efforts at internal economic reform have served, thus far, mainly to
reveal that the damages done to Soviet society, economically, socially and spiritually, by 50 years of Stalinist
terror and Brezhnevist corruption and stagnation are greater than any of us had supposed.


